
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 
 

Intradistrict Communication 
 

 
DATE:  September 1, 2021  
 
TO:  All Administrators 
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
  McKinley Withers, Health and Wellness Consultant 
 
SUBJECT: Please Update Your School’s SafeUT Dashboard Contacts 
 

 
 
Administrators,  
 
As staff members change at each of your schools it’s important to keep our SafeUT Dashboard up to date. 
Please email any updates or changes to who you’d like to have receive SafeUT tips to McKinley Withers, 
mckinley.withers@jordandistrict.org. If you need a new account added to the Dashboard for a new hire please 
include their name and title in your email. For any individual that would like text message notifications, 
include a cell phone number. Thank you!   
 
If your schools has not yet been added to the SafeUT Dashboard, please fill out the attached spreadsheet to 
have your school added.  
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